

Tuesday 2nd October 2018

Dear Parents,

On Tuesday 9th October, Year 4 will be taking a local trip to West Wickham to visit the Library as part of their work on literacy. The children will walk to the Library from school at 1.45 pm and will return by 3.15 pm

Children should come to school dressed in their PE kit for cross country in the morning. Your child will then need to change into their normal school uniform for the rest of the day. They should wear their blazers for the trip and if the weather look cold or wet, please ensure they have their school waterproof coat with them.

Reply slips should be returned by Friday 5th October.

Thank you,

Mrs Stock & Mrs Skelton

YEAR 4 LIBRARY VISIT 2018

I give permission for	(Child's name) to take part
in the class visit to West Wickham library	on Tuesday 9 th October.
Signed:	(parent's signature)